
 

 

 

 

29 April 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

It has been a pleasure to start to get to know your sons properly over the course of this short week. I 

am hugely excited for the term ahead.  

 

With our topic of oceans, the term will provide ample opportunity for excitement, from our trip 

before half-term to a local aquarium through to our production of Ocean Commotion towards the 

end of term.  

 

I will be outside the Pre-Prep in the mornings and afternoons so please do come and say hello.  

 

Should you wish to discuss anything further or in more depth, we can always arrange a time before 

or after school at our convenience.  

 

All best wishes, 

 

 

Victoria Ford 

Year 2 Teacher 


